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Well done to everyone who took part in the Branch 
organising day on Thursday 7th June. We got to meet 
lots of Branch members and sign up 6 new members 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Automatic Running Delayed 
 

The start of automatic train 

running on the H&C has been 
delayed until at least the end of 

June.  
A train being tested in ATO 

crashed into the platform at 
Aldgate and this is being 

investigated by the ORR.  
There will be an amnesty on 

errors during the transition to 
automatic running. Speak to 

your Trains rep for more details 

Crossrail Staffing Levels 

Next Members Meeting 

Thursday 5th July 

The Spotted Dog, Barking 

15:15 

All Members Welcome 

There is an ongoing review of staffing levels on our 
stations that will serve Crossrail. RMT demands that 

these stations are properly staffed and safe.  
We will be working hard over the coming months to 
ensure that London Underground listen to our concerns 

and take them seriously.  
If they continue to ignore us, we will have no option but 

to ballot our members at affected stations.  
Speak to your rep or attend members’ meetings for the 
latest updates  
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Next Members Meeting 

Thursday 5th July 

The Spotted Dog, Barking 

15:15 

All Members Welcome  

Stations East of Barking 

Members are reminded that there is a live agreement 

that if any station east of Barking will be unstaffed for 

more than 30 minutes, it must be closed on the 

grounds of safety.  

Any attempt to discipline our members for closing 

stations will be fought at the highest level by the RMT 

Free Will 

 

A free will writing service is 

available to all RMT 

members. To find out more, 

visit www.rmt.org.uk 

RMT Special Meeting 

 
There was a Special General 
Meeting of the RMT, where we 
debated the possibility of 
affiliation to The Labour Party. 
This meeting voted not to 
affiliate at this time.   

RMT Women’s Lunch 
 
There is a monthly RMT Women’s Lunch 
on the first Thursday of the month at the 
Royal Festival Hall. All women members 
are encouraged to attend. 
For more details, contact Becky 
Crocker on 07734364302 


